
2/2/09 

Gary, 

 

How are you? Did you get to the Auto Show? 

 

We decided to stay in Florida another month, so we'll be home in early March. Our held mail will be 

delivered on Wednesday, Feb 4. Would you pick it up (from our mailbox) and keep it for us? When I 

arranged online to have it held, I neglected to save the confirmation number, so the USPS won't let me 

modify the original hold order. I will place a new one for the remainder of February. Our phone number 

here is 727-593-7964. 

 

Steve 


